
 

 IN AN EMERGENCY, CALL 911 

Office of Civil Rights and Investigations   
Student Resource 

Guide 

Coeur d'Alene 

 
 

Confidential Resources  
 

Safe Passage Violence Prevention Center  

Coeur d’Alene |208-664-9303 

850 N 4th St. | M-F 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 pm. 

24 hr. hotline | 208-664-9303  

 

Kootenai Clinic Hospital Medicine  

208-625-4000 | 2003 Kootenai Health Way, 

Coeur d'Alene 

 

Northwest Urgent Care 

Coeur d’Alene | 208-209-2060 

315 West Dalton Avenue  

Post Falls | 208-262-2600 

750 Syringa Street, Suite 100 

 

Northwest Specialty Hospital  

208-262-2390 | 1593 East Polston Avenue 

Post Falls  

 

Idaho Volunteer Lawyers Program 

208-334-4500 

 

Legal Aid 

208-667-9559 

 

Confidential University Resources:  
Women's Center  

208-885-2777 | wcenter@uidaho.edu 

1001 University Ave | Memorial Gym Rm 109 

 

Counseling and Testing  

208-885-6716 | ctc@uidaho.edu  

1210 Blake Ave | Mary Forney Hall Rm 306 

 

Ombuds  

208-885-7668 | ombuds@uidaho.edu 

Carol Ryrie Brink Hall Room G-4 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Law Enforcement Resources: 
Coeur D’Alene Police Department 

208-769-2320| 3818 Schreiber Way, CDA 

 

Kootenai County Sheriff  

208-446-1300 | 5500 N Government Way, CDA 

 

Post Falls Police Department 

208-773-3517 | 1717 E Polston Ave, Post Falls 

 

Non-confidential University Resources: 
 

These offices may have reporting obligations, 

they only share information on a need-to-know 

basis and are private, but not confidential.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dean of Students Office  

208-885-6757 | askjoe@uidaho.edu  

875 Line St | TLC 232 

 

The Office of the Dean of Students takes 

leadership in creating a compassionate, safe 

and vibrant residential campus community of 

choice. We promote educational and leadership 

experiences that prepare students to serve their 

communities and respect the dignity of all 

persons 

 

Office of Civil Rights and Investigations  

Director/Title IX Coordinator: Erin Agidius 

208-885-4285 | OCRI@uidaho.edu 

www.uidaho.edu/OCRI  

530 S Asbury St. Ste 5, Moscow 

 

The Office of Civil Rights & Investigations 

focuses on reviewing and conducting neutral 

and impartial investigations for concerns related 

to discrimination, harassment, including sexual 

assault, and retaliation. We also serve to 

educate and advise students, staff and faculty 

on prevention and management of these issues 

through conversation or collaborative and 

engaging trainings, programs and activities. In 

this capacity, we provide professional and 

authoritative advice with respect to university 

matters that concern access and inclusion in all 

aspects of the university.  

 

ASUI Student Representative 

208-885-6331 | asui-defender@uidaho.edu 

875 Line St | TLC 302 

 

In an emergency, call 9-1-1. 

The University investigation and conduct 

processes are separate from a criminal or civil 

process; however, the processes may run 

concurrently. 

Unless designated as a confidential office, all 

University of Idaho employees are mandatory 

reporters and are required to report sexual 

harassment or misconduct incidents to the UI 

Title IX Coordinator, Erin Agidius 

http://www.atvp.org/index.shtml
https://sitecore.uidaho.edu/uidaho-responsive/home/diversity/edu/womens-center.aspx
https://sitecore.uidaho.edu/uidaho-responsive/home/current-students/ctc.aspx
https://sitecore.uidaho.edu/uidaho-responsive/home/faculty-staff/ombuds.aspx
https://sitecore.uidaho.edu/uidaho-responsive/home/student-affairs/dean-of-students.aspx
https://sitecore.uidaho.edu/uidaho-responsive/home/ocri.aspx


 

 

Office of Civil Rights and Investigations   Investigation 

Process 

  

 


